
Advance notification concerning the Go Global Scholarships First Call for the AY2016 
(Short, S-Short) Study Abroad Scholarships 

 
 
The application period for this scholarship is expected to be opened from April, 2016. For 
details, please check the application guidelines once the application has opened. 
This is an advance notification of the requirements of the following procedures prior to your 
departure from Japan in applying for this scholarship. Students who will be starting their 
study abroad after 1 April, 2016 but prior to the application guidelines being made public 
must take particular notice. 
 
(1) Following on from AY2015, the phrase “students who have taken out OSSMA (Overseas 
Student Safety Management Assistance) from Emergency Assistance Japan Co., Ltd. before 
departure, as a means of safety management during the study abroad period” is expected to 
be included as an eligibility criteria for application. 
You are required to take out OSSMA. Please check the information available about OSSMA on 
the website before you join up. If you are selected for this scholarship and we cannot confirm 
that you have taken out OSSMA your selection may be revoked. 
（http://www.u-tokyo.ac.jp/res03/ossma.html） 
 
(2) Following on from AY2015, the phrase “students are required to have overseas travel 
insurance, study abroad insurance, etc., before their departure, which covers the study abroad 
period starting from the day of departure until the day of return” is expected to be included as 
an eligibility criteria for application.  
If the host university requires you to take out a specific insurance, check the insurance 
coverage and when necessary, also have overseas travel insurance or study abroad insurance. 
Some insurances required by universities do not cover the trip to and from your study abroad 
destination, in which case you must have insurance that covers your trip. If you are selected 
for this scholarship but we are unable to confirm that you have taken out insurance, your 
selection may be withdrawn. 
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